
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Board of County Commissioners 

05.15.19 

 

 

Water and Sewer Announces Return of Online Bill Pay 

Shalimar– Okaloosa County Water & Sewer’s new and improved Online Services 

website is now available. 

OCWS has worked with a new vendor to create a secure, user friendly, Online 

Services website.  

The new site allows you to view a pdf image of your bill, pay it, and view usage & 

payment history without needing to log in.  

Creating a profile and logging in provides the additional ability to manage 

AutoPay, manage E-billing settings, and securely store payment methods. Visit 

www.okaloosaws.com and click on “Online Bill Pay” to access these great 

features! 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT CHRISTOPHER SAUL 585-7059 OR AT 
CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM 
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